
DONATE NOW

HELP OSCEOLA
STUDENTS AFFECTED
BY HURRICANE IAN

Please make cash donations directly to:
                                                  

                                              





The Osceola School District, in partnership with the
Education Foundation - Osceola, is asking for cash

donations to purchase the following items for
students who experienced loss due to Hurricane Ian:



New Bookbags

School Supplies (paper, pencils, pens, glue sticks)
New School Uniforms

Age-Appropriate Books For All Reading Levels

If your child is in need of any of the items above, 
please contact your school principal.

Cash donations will be used to purchase items specifically for students
 in need and for A Gift For Teaching free teacher store in Osceola County.

Contact the Foundation if you have 
any questions about making a 

donation at 407-870-4855


